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Subject: [Fwd: distributing information about CAP events?]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Thu, 21 Sep 2006 16:39:08 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: distributing information about CAP events?
From: Rosanna Hille <rosanna.hille@telus.net>
Date: Thu, 21 Sep 2006 14:13:42 -0700
To: fonvca@fonvca.org
CC: Elizabeth Neil <eneil@axys.net>, "'Lum, Phil (North Vancouver)'" <Phil.Lum@canexus.ca>

Dear Brian Platts,
 
Would it be possible to post the following message on the FONVCA website to help us spread the word about the existence of the
CAP?  Please let me know soon as our next meeting is September 27.  Thanks for your assistance with this.
 
Best wishes,
 
Rosanna Hille, 
CAP Facilitator
 
 
Dear Associations in North Vancouver,
We would like to let your community members know about the opportunity to meet with plant managers of Canexus,
ERCO Worldwide and Dow and discuss the operation of their chemical facilities on the North Shore waterfront near
you. These industries sponsor a Community Advisory Panel (CAP) where community members can meet directly with
plant managers and the North Shore Emergency Management Office to discuss concerns or provide input on the plant
development and operating activities.  The objective of the Panel is mutual awareness-raising for both plant operators
and community members and continuous improvement of plant operations to ensure a safe and healthy community
environment. The Panel is not a formal decision making body but rather a forum for information exchange and
planning. The records of the CAP discussion are audited to evaluate the company's performance on community
responsiveness, as part of their commitment to the Responsible Care code of practice for chemical industries.
 
We would like to ensure that community members with an interest in the responsible operation of these facilities are
aware of the opportunity to participate on the CAP. We would appreciate any assistance you could provide in
distributing this information to your community members. The first CAP meeting will be on Wednesday September 27,
where we will review an upcoming Transportation Safety event, to be hosted at the Canexus plant site on October 13,
which will include public demonstrations of rail transport equipment and emergency response plans and services.  We
will also be confirming the CAP priorities and program for the coming year. We start the meetings with a light meal at
5:30 and the formal meeting usually runs from about 6 - 8:30 pm.
 
If you would like further information, please feel free to contact me via the CAP voice messaging line (604-515-0115). 
If you or any of your community members would be interested in attending the September 27 meeting, please let me
know, so we can exchange particulars.
 
Thanks for your interest and assistance,
 
Rosanna Hille
CAP Facilitator
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